

## Newsletter May1, 2021 By Barbara Bruce



I hear a lot of work is being done at Twin Shores since Gary and I left to return to Maine for the summer!

## **CLUBHOUSE COMMITTEE NEWS**





Work is being done in the Clubhouse. The kitchen cupboard and countertops are finished and the library has been installed. Looking great. Thanks Steve for the great job in the library!

## **MISC. PARK NEWS:**

- Coffee and Social Committee Meeting on May 8th at 9:00 am in the clubhouse.
- Nancy Richards has taken over the storage cages.
- We have purchased the laundry machines.
   We are looking for a new service.
- As many of you know, Gary and I hosted many corn hole games on our street. Bill and Cherie Tow has borrowed the boards for the summer. (Their grandson, Kyler is really good at it). So the next time you see the Tows, ask them when the next games are going to be! It is so much fun.
- Welcome home North Villa owners!!! It must feel great to be in your homes again.



Dick and Myra Hegmann's new home is being installed as I write this! Another wonderful addition to Twin Shores.



The Beach Raker came to our beach, we are looking good!

REMEMBER, if you have anything that you would like to see in the next Newsletter, please contact me, Susan Roeder or Sue Griswold and I will be glad to add it.

Stay safe everybody!

Barbara Bruce #8